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Temporary Traffic Delays on Feather Falls Access Road 

Fire closures have been lifted, however, there will be temporary traffic delays on the access road to Feather 

Falls for at least two weeks, beginning on September 30.  A pilot car will escort traffic Monday through 

Friday, but visiters should expect delays of up to one hour or more.  The area will be open to traffic on 

weekends, with no delays.  Improvements include road and parking lot resurfacing.   

 

Roadside hazard tree reduction operations continue with felling and logging truck activity along the Hartman 

Bar Road.  Travelers should use caution and proceed at a low rate of speed.  Logging in the area is slated to 

last through mid-October. 

 

For more information, contact the Feather River Ranger District, (530) 534-6500. 

-end- 

 

Key points: 

1) Expect up to 1-hour traffic delays on the Feather Falls Trailhead & Campground access road 

beginning September 30, for approximately two weeks. 

2) Roadside tree hazard operations will occur along the Hartman Bar Road through mid-

October.. 

3) For more information, contact the Feather River Ranger District, (530) 534-6500. 
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